
Letters to the Editor Tips  
Writing a letter to the editor (LTE) is the perfect way to offer your perspective or express your 
appreciation for an already-published article or commentary piece.  

 
Letter to the Editor Writing Tips  
• Keep it short (150-250 words). If you do not edit your LTE, the news outlet might edit it for you. Since 
they could cut out your main point, it is best to write something both punchy and brief.  
 

• Speak in your own voice. Explain why the article matters to you. Talk about your faith, professional 
experience, or knowledge of human trafficking. Be personal and authentic.  
 

• Get local. Editors are generally more interested in letters that highlight local impacts. Can you relate 
the issues raised in a national piece on human trafficking to issues impacting your own community?  
 

• Follow these best practices:  
Reference a recent article (if possible). Your letter is most likely to be published if it responds directly to 
the newspaper's recent coverage of a specific trafficking issue. Mention the article you are responding 
to by its headline and date of publication.  
 
Send your LTE in the body of your email, not as an attachment.  
 
Include contact information. Include your full name, contact information, location, and profession or 
expertise (if relevant) in the email as well. (The paper will not print your contact information.)  
 

Be timely. Try to get your LTE submitted within 1-3 days after the relevant article is published. 

 
 
 
National Migration Week - last week of September 
Sample Letters to The Editor  
 

Dear Editor:  
Your recent article, [name of article], discussing the issue of immigration/refugees was alarming 
[or reaffirming (depends on tone of article)]. [name of State or community] has a proud history 
of welcoming newcomers, including immigrants, refugees, and newly naturalized citizens.  
It is imperative that our local communities continue to provide a warm and welcoming 
presence to newcomers, so that they can feel a part of the community and contribute to its 
ongoing well-being and prosperity. In fact, more than 40% of America’s largest companies were 
founded either by immigrants or the children of immigrants. Newcomers, such as immigrants 
and refugees are indeed a part of our future community well-being.  
 
OR (in an article that has a religious angle or mentions a bishop, Church leader, or the Catholic 
Church)  
 
Dear Editor,  



Your recent article, [name of article], discussing the issue of immigration/refugees was alarming 
[or reaffirming (depends on tone of article)]. As a Catholic, I have long held pro-
immigration/pro-refugee beliefs and support for migrant communities as a central feature of 
my life of faith. We affirm that all people – immigrants and native born alike – are made in the 
image and likeness of God whose human dignity is deserving of respect. The Church celebrates 
National Migration Week this week, which is a week-long opportunity to raise awareness on 
Catholic teachings related to migration. It is encouraging to see religious leaders stand in 
solidarity of migrants and encourage positive reforms that will help to fix our broken 
immigration system during this special time for the Church. 


